
The Sussex Sustainability Research Programme (SSRP) www.sussex.ac.uk/ssrp is now 
advertising for FOUR Senior Research Fellows (SRF) positions, to be placed in each of 
the 4 schools primarily involved in SSRP. 
  
If you know of any potential candidates for these positions then please encourage 
them to apply. 
  
The priority research themes of SSRP can be found at the SSRP web page and the job 
description can be seen at  
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/aboutus/jobs/580 

  
Interested candidates are encouraged to make an informal enquiry to the interim 
director, Dr Jörn Scharlemann, j.scharlemann@sussex.ac.uk. 
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